
CURRENT ACTIVITY

Health & Hospital Corporation of Marion County 
(HHC) is beginning work on a number of 
construction projects expected to take place over the 
next three to five years – mostly on the main health 
department campus near the intersection of East 
38th Street and Keystone Avenue.

First will be a three-acre redevelopment and the 
construction of a new two-story public health 
laboratory, clinic and administrative building.  

Perimeter fencing has been placed around the site, 
which is bounded by East 38th Street on the south, East 
39th Street on the north, North Rural Street to the west, 
and Meadows Drive to the east. Rural Street will remain 
open for the duration of construction.

A groundbreaking ceremony for the Marion County 
Public Health Lab was held on September 26.  
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FUTURE PLANNING
Additional projects will include the renovation of the 
former Chase Bank Building at 3950 Meadows Drive into 
HHC’s Security headquarters, and the construction of a 
new Indianapolis Emergency Medical Services 
headquarters in the 3200 block of East 38th Street.

Additional information can be found online.
https://hhcorp.org/construction-updates/
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Perimeter fencing along East 38th Street 
near Meadows Drive

Site-clearing work has begun,
 in preparation for development

CONSTRUCTION

UPDATE
PUBLIC HEALTH LAB


